conesp-Komeni + 869

gland J. flecorresp.

July 27, 1987

Dear Henry:

It is a great pleasure for me to see Dr. Iso again who were trained for two years in your university. I don't know how to express my thanks for the kindness of you and your colleagues to Dr. Iso's education and training. Moreover, you are very kind to help Dr. Shimamoto to contribute the paper to the journal of "Circulation". The first seminar of apidaminlogy and prevention of CVD was vary successful owing to your impressing lecture.

I will talk with Dr. Iso about Dr. Jacoba' visiting schedule to Japan, when Iso comes back to Japan. Unfortunately, the schedule which Dr. Jacobs hoped on this summer was inconvenient for most of Japanese scientists. have heard from Dr. Iso that Dr. Jacobs is hoping to visit Japan next summer However, if next summer is too late for him, I can accept his visiting schedule if it is, for example, this fall, this winter or next spring.

As I have informed you, Japanese Congress of Public Health is to be held in Tsukuba on 25th to 27th, October 1989. I am the president of this Congress. I am planning to invite you and Mr. Toyama and his fellows to Tsukuba, and have the pleasure to play and listen to music at the night of the last day (27th, October) of the Congress. I am requesting Dr. Nimura to have US-Japan meeting around the period of tha Congress. Also I will inquire Mr. Toyama if he can join this event or not. I hope you to have a contact with Mr. Toyama on this matter.

I am very glad to hear that your mother recovered from her illness. My mother is still in hospital, but she has come to speak and understand what I say. I expect rehabilitation have good effect.

Thank you for your every kindness.

Sincerely yours,

Joslio Komachi

Yoshio Komachi, M. D. Professor Institute of Community Medicine University of Tsukuba 1-1-1, Tennoudai, Tsukuba Ibaraki 305 Japan